
From: Jocelyn Henry
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: No northern pass
Date: Wednesday, November 8, 2017 7:28:30 AM

Jocelyn Henry
108 Raccoon Hill Rd
Salisbury, NH 03268

November 8, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Please do not allow this northern pass project to destroy our beautiful state. I have lived in NH all my
life, love camping and hiking in the white mountains and DO NOT want to see power substation and
towers scattered throughout the north country. This project will not benefit the citizens of NH, only
burden us.

Sincerely,
Jocelyn Henry
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